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13th October 2009

Ref: 024738 Variations to the license of Curry Fever, 139 Belgrave Road LE4 6A5S

[ strongly oppose the application and would urge you to support the surrounding community that is in opposition to the
proposad varitions
in relation to preventing public nuisance.

I live behind the restaurant where the new ground floor extention is and have already witnessed the public nuisance it
Causes.

Although T have double glazing installed | was still able to hear the music. The back of the restaurant is also then used
by the customers as

a smaking area which again causes a lot of noise. During the time the restaurant was in breech of the original licence
when having karacoke

evenings T asked from my window for the smaokers to refrain from using the area only to be verbally abused. These
srickers were also consuming

alcohol autside the restaurant. Also the customers are allowed to park in the alley way which may contravene safety
rules.

[ look forward to your support.

Your sincerely,



